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Do you have a drive and passion for education and
schools as well as desire to be involved in the
Swedish School community in Barnes and Kew?

The Swedish School in London is now looking at appointing two (2) new Board
members at the AGM (Annual General Meeting) on 20th October 2021.

In this next election we have identified some key skills the Board would benefit
from so new members with strong backgrounds in communications and PR,
finance as well as skills from school or educational background would be a great
asset.

Please see attached the application form, as well as a document outlining
possible reasons for disqualification as a charity trustee. Please note that
applicants do not need to be parents of children at the school - we would very
much welcome non-parents with either a connection to the UK or Sweden. The
deadline for applications is 5" October.

Candidates should have time to dedicate to Board and related work around

6-8 hours on a monthly basis. Some Board meetings will be held virtually and
some in person in SW London. We would wish for a commitment of a minimum
of 2 years.

As the school is a charity, our governor roles are voluntary positions
suitable for people with a drive to ensure we continue to have a great school for
our children now, as well as in the future.

Questions:
If you have any questions about what being a governor on the SSL Board entails,
please do not hesitate to chat to us at school or email on:

Nomination Committee:

e Katja Lundell: nominations.committee@swedishschool.org.uk

Board members:
e Annelie Selander: aselander@swedishschool.org.uk

e Caroline Bar: chairman@swedishschool.org.uk

Application:
Please e-mail all applications together with the attached Applications form

to nominations.committee@swedishschool.org.uk
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